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  Letter dated 30 June 2006 from the President of the 
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 28 June 2006 
(S/2006/468) concerning your intention to reduce the frequency of reports on the 
compliance by Iraq with its obligations regarding the repatriation or return of all 
Kuwaiti and third-country nationals or their remains from every four months to 
every six months has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 
Council. They take note of the information contained in your letter and the intention 
expressed therein. 

 
 

(Signed) Ellen Margrethe Løj 
President of the Security Council 

 


